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Subject: Treatment of Makeup SPTs

The TANF budgets that were incorrectly issued a partial Support Pass Through (SPT) 
or no SPT in September were issued a “make-up” SPT this month. How are the make-
up payments issued for the September SPT underpayments treated for SNAP benefits?  

 
Response By: DFPPM  Date:11/03/09 

The make-up payments for the September 2009 SPT underpayments are to be treated 
as a lump sum payment and will not be counted in the computation of SNAP benefits for 
November 2009. These make up payments were issued Friday, October 23, 2009 to 
households that did not receive the full September 2009 SPT payment to which they 
were entitled. 
A decision has not been made regarding those households that were overpaid for the 
September 2009 Support Pass Through. Once a decision is reached, further guidance will be 
issued. 

 


